
 

04/09/2020 

To: All Patients, Friends, Families, and community, 

Re: ENTERPRISE THERAPY CENTER NOW OFFERING TELEHEALTH! 

We at Enterprise Therapy Center are praying that everyone stays safe and healthy through these 

difficult times with Covid-19. We also recommend for our patients and community to take this virus 

serious and to follow all guidelines and protocols set forth by our Federal and State government as well 

as The Alabama Department of Public Health and the CDC. Please understand that your vigilance now 

does make a significant impact in mitigating the spread of Covid-19 in our community! We love our 

community and are looking forward to the day that we will all be able to resume our normal lives. Please 

continue to pray for and support our Emergency Department Staff, Hospital Staff, Essential Healthcare 

Workers, First Responders, Police Officials, and all other Professionals and Workers that could 

potentially be in harms way during this time of crisis. God is good and He will bring brighter days 

ahead! 

We are currently open for business and are considered an “essential healthcare 

business.”  If you are not comfortable coming into the clinic we also have an alternative for those 

patients who are in need of our services. We are now offering Telehealth which can directly impact 

the way we treat our patients and continue to offer physical therapy care. Our Telehealth platform 

will allow you to access our therapists if you are not able to come into the clinic. We can use this video 

consultation tool for screenings, wellness check-ins, therapeutic exercises and progression, and for 

Initial Evaluations. We have found this process so far to be user friendly and simple for our therapists 

as well as our patients. Telehealth allows you to receive the same quality of care from our therapists 

while staying within the privacy of your own home or office. 

There are no additional fees associated with Telehealth and the use of our platform is free. It is HIPPA 

compliant and allows you to complete your visits through a secured connection. Most insurances have 

recommended this for all of their patients that are unable to attend on-site physical therapy because 

of Covid-19. It has been very effective for us thus far and has allowed our remote patients to connect 

with their therapists in a user friendly, hassle free program. Our feedback thus far has been all 

positive! Most devices are compatible and our staff will be happy to walk you through the set up 

process. Most all insurances are covering Telehealth visits at this time. If you are interested in  

learning about Telehealth or have any questions please contact us at our office at 334-393-7500 or by 

email at enterprisetherapy@gmail.com or a direct message via our website at 

www.enterprisetherapycenter.com. 

As always, we appreciate the opportunity to serve such an amazing community! 

God Bless, 

Allen and Brent  
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